
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR

CURRENT USE TAXATION

RE-CLASSIFICATION

The Spokane County Planning

Commission will hold a public

hearing on Thursday, December

12, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. or as soon

thereafter as possible, in the

Commissioner’s Hearing Room,

Lower Level, Public Works

Building, 1026 West Broadway

Ave. in Spokane to consider the

following:

Agricultural Conservation Current

Use Taxation Reclassification for

the following:

File #: FAC-03-24, parcel #:

36122.9024, owner: Joseph M.

Zastera

Contact Robert Brock, AICP,

Planner at 477-7223 for more

information.

Interested parties may testify for

or against the application. All

meetings and hearings are

conducted in facilities that are

accessible to all members of the

public. For additional information

on ADA accommodation, please

contact Laurie Carver at

477-7127 or

lcarver@spokanecounty.org.
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